I-69 at Union Chapel Road

New Interchange
(DES# 0902222)

Project Description

The I-69 and Union Chapel Road interchange will be a traditional diamond interchange.

The right of way phase will be completed in 2012 and construction is scheduled to follow
(in 2012).

The following is the cost breakdown for the I-69 at Union Chapel Road interchange project.
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This is an Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT)
project. You may contact Toni Mayo at 260-969-8314, if you
have any questions or comments.
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